
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, September 12, 2021 

Important Dates: 

 
Uniform Swap 
Thursday, Sep 16th 
9:00AM 
 
Guild Meeting 
Thursday, Sep 16th 
7:00PM 
 
Ice Cream Social 
Friday, Sep 17th 4:00PM 
 
O’Dea Retirement 
Party 
Tuesday, September 21st 
at 4 PM 
 
Parent Info Night (1-5) 
Wednesday, Sep 22nd 
6:30PM 
 
Parent Info Night (6-8) 
Thursday, Sep 23rd 
6:30PM 
 
Parent Social 
Friday, Sep 24th 5:30PM 
 
Picture Day 
Wednesday, Sep 29th  
 

A Letter from the Guild:  

Welcome Back to School! 

It’s great to see so many returning families as well as new faces.  We 
had a fantastic first week of school and welcome breakfast for the 
teachers. Also, THANK YOU, Eva Durkin and Nicole Bjorkgen, 
for a delicious Opening Day Coffee. 

If you have uniforms in good condition that you are no longer in need 
of, please drop them off in the bins located at the main entrance to the 
school and gym. Our annual Uniform Swap is on Thursday, 
September 16th @ 9:00 AM. See flyer below for more details. 

Please join us for our first parent Guild Meeting on Thursday, 
September 16 at 7:00 PM in the school cafeteria.  

Parent Volunteers Needed:  CORI approved volunteers are 
needed daily for lunch duty.  Please email Ardy at 
ardylouis80@gmail.com to sign up. See flyer below for more details. 

Ice Cream Social is this Friday, September 17th at 4 PM on the 
basketball courts behind the gym. This is a free event and all families 
are welcomed. Please see flyer below.  

Our beloved Mr. and Mrs. O’Dea have retired. Please join 
the church and school community to wish them well on their newest 
adventure. The event is a drop-in event for adults only.  

Parent Social / Cornhole Tournament is Friday, September 
24th; we hope to see you all there for food, games, and socializing! See 
flyer below for more details. 

Lastly, keep your eyes open for our annual October raffle 
tickets which will be coming home this week. Please cut and 
return only the tickets that you are purchasing.  

Scripture/Prayer:   
Thank you for sending salvation through Jesus, which is the name above 
all names. Let every word that I speak and every thought that I think be 
pleasing to you. Let my entire life be my act of worship. I dedicate all that 
I am, and all that I do, to you. Help me to live according to your ways. 
Living an upright life is how I express my deepest gratitude to you. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 



 



 



 
 



 

 



 


